
NORTH SPRINGS WAY AT UNIVERSITY DRIVE CLOSURE JAN. 6 — JAN. 17, 2025 
North Springs Way entrance and exit at University Drive will be closed periodically for pavement reconstruction, 
beginning, Monday, Jan. 6 through Friday, Jan. 17, 2025. Access to local traffic will be maintained at all times and 
proper detour signage will be in place to assist motorists and pedestrians.  
 

When closed, traffic from University Drive trying to access North Springs Way will be detoured via westbound Wiles 
Road, northbound Remsberg Drive, eastbound NW 48th Drive, and northbound NW 96th Drive. Residents who wish 
to access University Drive from North Springs Way will use the same detour displayed below. Pedestrian detours will 
be implemented to ensure access is maintained around the work zone. 

Construction Cost: $13,650,954            Construction Start: January 2023          Anticipated Completion: Early 2025 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Matthew May, P.E. —  FDOT Project Manager 
matthew.may@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 649-3220 
 

Joshua Gutierrez, P.E. — Project Administrator 
jgutierrez@consoreng.com or (772) 486-4478  
 

Christian Gonzalez — Community Outreach Specialist 
csgonzalez@corradino.com or (786) 837-4884 
 

Najla Zerrouki, P.E. — City of Coral Springs Assistant 
Director of Public Works - Engineering 
nzerrouki@coralsprings.gov or (954) 345-2188  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes the efficient  

movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment and natural resources, 
and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities. 

The project improvements consist of widening the roadway to accommodate one additional travel lane and bicycle lane,  
relocating the existing 6-foot sidewalk from NW 40th Street to SR 869/Sawgrass Expressway, relocating impacted drainage 
structures and regrading swales to ensure proper drainage flow, upgrading traffic and pedestrian signals at NW 40th Street and 
Westview Drive, installation of 77 light poles along the project corridor, milling and resurfacing within the project limits, and 
upgrading curb ramps, signing, and pavement markings.  

Updated: 12/18/2024 

WEB AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com   
 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 

X/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
FULL CLOSURE & DETOUR NOTICE 
University Drive in Coral Springs Mobility Improvement Project 
From SR 834/Sample Road to north of Westview Drive 
Broward County, FL  
Financial Project ID Number: 431756-1-52-01/02 & 431756-2-52-01/02 
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